November 9, 2007

To: Steve Morales, Facilities Director

Lake Tahoe Unified School District

Steve,
It was good to talk to you today.  Thanks for keeping me in the loop on the radon tests at LTUSD.  After the Board of Supervisor's meeting last month, George Faggella and I spoke to Board Member Sue Novasel about possibly using the 450 radon tests at LTUSD to create awareness among students so they might encourage their parents to test their homes for radon.  George had some ideas on giving a radon science demonstration in a class room and Margret McKeen also had some input on the getting more homes tested.    I thought it might be a good idea to get all parties talking about how to encourage more parents to test their homes since that is where students spend the bulk of their time, not at school.  

Some ideas that come to mind are newsletter articles, flyers sent home to parents, contest for free test kits, etc.  I found a poster contest through the National Safety Council (see below) that might spark some ideas.  Also science classes could be involved in the placing of the test units, recording the results or learning about radon.  Anyway, this is probably the best time to start thinking about how to multiply the benefits of these 450 radon tests into the more important 4000 radon tests at the homes of our students.  Let me know how I can help.

Jeff Miner
Radon At Tahoe
http://www.RadonAtTahoe.com
530-577-7293
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The National Safety Council, in partnership with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, is sponsoring the 2008 National Radon Poster Contest for children ages 9-14 to generate interest, enthusiasm, and action about radon and to increase the number of homes tested for radon. To find out more information. click here 
Interested students and teachers in LTUSD and Douglas County schools can enter this contest as entire classes or as individuals. Click here for the contest guidelines and brochure. 
